
  
 

 
 

 

 

July 24, 2020 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

Fuel Products 

The Montesano School District is requesting bids to supply the above listed items to the District for the 

2020-2021 school year. 

Bids will be received until 10:00 a.m. on August 10, 2020 at the District Office located at 502 E. Spruce 

Ave., Montesano, WA 98563.  At this time, all bids will be opened and read. Full specifications may be 

obtained at the District Office or on the district website at www.monteschools.org.  Recommendation 

and award of the bid will be made at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors on August 27, 2020. 

Following acceptance of the bid, the successful bidder will be notified.  

The District reserves the right to reject any and all bids made, and waive informalities to the bids or in 

the bidding. The bids are to be submitted on an all or none basis; however, each item on the list is 

subject to acceptance independently of any other item or the total of all items. No company may 

withdraw or alter their bid after the hour set for the opening until and unless the award of the contract 

is delayed for a period of more than forty-five (45) days from the opening. 

 
 
Dan Winter 
Superintendent 
Montesano School District 

 
 

 
MSD provides equal opportunity for employment and all educational programs and activities. 

  

 


